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21/06/2019  15:55:072019/2854/P OBJ Sonia Sciama Living in Kemplay Road we will be affected by the new development as well as residents in the whole area. 

Hampstead is already densely packed and there is no justification for increasing the density of buildings in the 

area. The proposed new extension will increase the amount of brick and glass so that there will be less 

greenery. It will impact the privacy of surrounding homes in an area already packed with windows looking into 

other homes. Please consider the residents already living in Hampstead before giving permission for further 

building in the area.
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